
DELEGATE: Eren ÇİLDİR
COUNTRY: Republic of Bulgaria
COMMITTEE: Disarmament and International Security Committee (DISEC)
ISSUE: Regulating the Use of Private Military and Security Companies (PMSCs)

Private Military and Security Companies (PMSCs) are private businesses that offer services such as protection, military help, and intelligence gathering. In the past few decades, countries have used them in conflict areas like Iraq and Afghanistan. Some countries like the United States, Russia, and the United Kingdom use these companies often. While PMSCs can be helpful for governments that need extra support, they also cause serious problems. There have been many cases where PMSCs were involved in violence, human rights violations, and breaking international law. The biggest problem is that there are no strong rules that apply to all PMSCs around the world. Bulgaria believes PMSCs must be controlled by clear international laws. Bulgaria supports their use only if they follow strict rules and are monitored carefully.

The international community has made some efforts to control PMSCs. The Montreux Document (2008) gives advice to countries on how to manage PMSCs, but it is not a law. The United Nations Human Rights Council has a group that studies how PMSCs are used and asks countries to create strong rules. There is also the International Code of Conduct for Private Security Providers, which sets basic standards, but companies follow it voluntarily. In the European Union, member countries are expected to supervise security companies working in EU missions. However, these efforts are not enough. The rules are not the same in every country, and some PMSCs continue to work with little control. Bulgaria believes there should be a global system that applies the same standards to everyone.

Bulgaria is a member of both the European Union and NATO, and supports international laws and peace efforts. While Bulgaria does not often use PMSCs in military missions, it follows EU and NATO guidelines when they are used. Inside the country, Bulgaria has laws for private security companies. These laws make sure companies are licensed and follow safety rules. Bulgaria has taken part in EU discussions about PMSCs and agrees with the main ideas in the Montreux Document. We believe that state armies and police should do most of the work in national and international security, not private companies.

Bulgaria believes that the United Nations should create a new international law that controls PMSCs in every country. This law should include rules about licensing, training, and how companies are punished if they break the law. Bulgaria also suggests that the UN should set up a PMSC Monitoring Group to check what PMSCs are doing and keep a public list of companies. This group should also investigate problems and report back to the UN. Bulgaria supports working together with other countries in the EU and NATO to make sure all private companies follow the same rules. NGOs and civil society should also be involved in watching over PMSCs. These steps will make sure that PMSCs act legally, protect civilians, and do not harm peace and security. Bulgaria is ready to work with all countries to make sure this issue is solved.





























